
 

DG/LL 17.12.18 
 

Year 5 & 6 visit to the Imperial War Museum, London 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As an exciting part of our learning about life on the Home Front during World War II and to 
extend the children’s understanding of WWI and the events that led to WWII, we will be making 
two educational visits to the Imperial War Museum, London. 

 

 Year 5 to go on Wednesday 6th February 2019 

 Year 6 to go on Thursday 7th February 2019 
 

I will be leading the trip on both days and will be accompanied by other members of the 
teaching team. We would also like to ask if any DBS checked parents would like to accompany 
us, ideally we need 5 for each day. I have pre-visited the museum and selected the exhibits 
most useful to our learning. We will not be visiting the Holocaust exhibit as this is covered in 
Secondary school history. 

 
Children will travel by Laguna Coaches leaving school at 7.00am sharp.  

Meaning children need to be at school at 6.30am please.  

 
We will leave London at 2.30pm and hopefully be back at Bransgore at around 5.30pm, but 
this is obviously dependent on traffic conditions. We will let the school office know of our 
progress and they will text parents with a more accurate arrival time on the day. 
 
Children will need: 

 To wear school uniform/shoes and have a coat.  

 Have breakfast before they leave as we will only be making a short toilet stop on the way 
there.  

 Bring a snack to eat & a drink for when we arrive (hopefully about 10.00am).  

 Bring a packed lunch.  

 
If your child is likely to be travel sick please make sure they have had medication at the 
appropriate time and a suitable breakfast before the journey. We can give medication for the 
return journey but you will need to complete some paperwork with the office and this 
medication will be kept with first aiders and given to the appropriate child by an adult.  

 

To cover the cost of the trip we are asking for £11.30 per child.  The entrance to the museum 

is free so this cost covers the coach travel and insurance fees.  This is a voluntary contribution, 
however, if we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead with this 
visit.  We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these 
pupils will be paid for from this funding. 
 

Please return the permission slip and contribution by Friday 11th January 2019.  
 
If you have any questions about this visit please ask the school office or myself.  Thank you 
for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
Best regards,  
David Green 
Assistant Head/Year 5&6 Phase Leader 



 

 

Year 5 & 6 visit to the Imperial War Museum, London 
 

Year 5 to go on Wednesday 6th February 2019 
Year 6 to go on Thursday 7th February 2019 

 
 

Please return to the School Office by Friday 11th January 2019. 
 

Name ………………………………………………… Class ………………………. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip 

 

I enclose £11.30 

 

Medical Information: 

Any updated/additional medical information  

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Help: 

 

I am available to help with Year 5 on Wednesday 6th February 2019 
 

 

I am available to help with Year 6 on Thursday 7th February 2019 
 

 

Please note that all parent/carer volunteers must be DBS cleared with the school.  

 

Parent Helper Name ……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………..……………… Date ………………………….. 

 

 

 

 


